


 
 

VIII. New Business 
a. Staff Senate Survey—There were 219 participants which is an increase over 

last year. Ms. Bliss Adkison reviewed the results and allow time for discussion.   
President, Bliss Adkison called for approval of sending the results to President 
Kitts.  Ms. Laura Beasley made a motion to approve the sending of the results 
and Mr. Brian Ford seconded and the motion carried.   

b. Revisions to By-laws regarding staff census numbers—Due to the recent shift 
of several staff members, a new census was completed.  President, Bliss 
Adkison called for the approval of the proposed change to wait until the next 
election since an election was held in June before the shifting of staff.  Ms. 
Laura Beasley made the 


